
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Y5 & 6 Pavilion Choir             8 September 2025 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Rehearsal dates and details 

 

The Pavilion Carol Concert takes place each year, with all the other Primary and Secondary 
schools in Bournemouth. We all learn the same songs and carols in our school, get together 
for rehearsals and then perform for all our friends, families and people of Bournemouth. 
 
Pavilion choir takes place each Wednesday after school in the music room, until 4.15 pm. 
Pick up is from the side door, by the year 3 classrooms. If you wish your child to walk 
home unaccompanied, please indicate below.  
This choir will start on Wednesday 17 September after school. 
Priority will go to year 6 children, with remaining spaces filled by year 5 children. If too 
many children want to join choir we will audition at the first choir on Weds 17 Sept. 
 
Tuesday 21 Oct 

We will be joining other primary schools for a rehearsal at Epiphany Primary School, from 
1.00 – 2.45 pm. We will take the children to the rehearsal at lunchtime by minibus and return 
for the end of the school day. 
 
Weds 5 Nov 

For this rehearsal we will be at Epiphany Primary from 9.15 – 11.30 am.  
The children come straight to the North Hall by 8.35 am on that day, for us to travel by 
minibus to the rehearsal. We will be back in school in time for lunch. 
 
Weds 26 Nov – performance day – Pavilion Theatre, Bournemouth 
We will be rehearsing in the Pavilion theatre all morning. Please arrange to take your 

child direct to the Pavilion in the morning – for 8.30am.  They will return to school by 
coach at lunchtime. They will need to be at the theatre at 6.15pm in the evening, ready for the 
evening performance at 7pm. 
Please note that there is also a performance on Tues 25 Nov, but Hill View choir is not taking 
part in that one. 
 
Please note photos and a dvd recording will be taken during the performance. If you are 
concerned about this, please speak to me. 
Tickets will be on sale at the Pavilion box office. 
Any queries, please leave a message with the school office and I will get back to you as soon 
as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
A Price 

Mrs Price 
Music Teacher 
 
 
 

 
 



Please fill in the slip below and return to Mrs Price, via the school office. 
 
........................................................................................................................................... 
To Mrs Price – via the school office 
 
Name .........................................................    Class ................................................ 
 
I will collect my child from the side entrance after choir each week.  
 

My child will walk home on their own after choir  

 
My child is able to attend all the rehearsals for the Pavilion carol concert 
 
Weds 26 November 

I will drop my child off at the Pavilion Theatre in Bournemouth at 8.30am  

 
 

Signed ………………………………………………….  Parent/ Carer 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


